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Subject:  
Proposal of a set fee for overtime funeral services 

Details:  
Set a flat fee for overtime funeral services of $300 to represent the cost of labor more 
accurately. 

See attached memo and current overtime fees on price list.
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PRAIRIE HOME CEMETERY   Vicky Lewis, Interim Director 
605 S. PRAIRIE AVE.       vlewis@waukesha-wi.gov 
WAUKESHA, WISCONSIN 53186         262-650-2575
PHONE 262-524-3540  FAX 262-524-3542

________________________________________________________________ 
www.waukesha-wi.gov 

CEMETERY OVERTIME PRICING ANALYSIS 

Prairie Home Cemetery currently has a price range for “overtime” services of $50 - $405. The 
drastic variation in the price range does not accurately depict the amount of time spent to perform 
these services. Our staff works 40 hours per week, Monday through Friday. When a burial is 
scheduled for a Saturday or weekday's after 2:00 pm overtime is required to complete the burial 
service.

I am proposing that the cemetery go to a set fee of $300 for overtime to represent the cost of labor 
more accurately. This cost remains on the low end for surrounding area cemeteries.  

Surrounding area pricing for Saturdays: 

- St. Joseph’s Cemetery has a $430 fee
- Pilgrim’s Rest Cemetery has a $500 fee
- Forest Hills Cemetery has a $300 fee
- Pinelawn Memorial Park has a $400 fee before noon and an additional $200/hour after

As with other fee scheduling, this will need to be continually updated to reflect the current labor 
market. The goal is to ensure the City of Waukesha does not have to offset the cost of overtime 
labor. 






